

September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of this year's Bath Children's Literature Festival, we are thrilled to be able to offer your child the opportunity to attend the Frank Cottrell-Boyce 'The Wonder Brothers' event.

An award-winning children's author, Frank Cottrell-Boyce will be speaking about his latest book 'The Wonder Brothers' - Boyce is the author of several fantastic children's books including 'Millions' and 'Cosmic'. Following the success of last year and thanks to the generosity of the Bath Children's Literature Festival, all children attending the event will receive a signed copy of the newly released paperback version of this book.

The event will take place at Bath Pavilion on **Friday 3rd October**. Pupils attending should arrive at school as normal on the day. A coach will be provided which will take pupils to the event and should arrive back at school for the end of the day. Pupils should wear school uniform on the day and bring a packed lunch with them, if your child is entitled to a free school meal a packed lunch will be provided.

We have an extremely limited number of spaces but are thrilled to be able to offer one of these to your child. Those attending have been chosen at random using a range of selection criteria. In other exciting news, we can offer the trip at the heavily subsidised cost of £5.50. If your child would like to attend, please complete the google link below and pay this cost on ParentPay by **Wednesday 24th September**. If we have not heard from you by then we will offer your child's place to another pupil.

https://forms.gle/L6axy36efq6Dvrq97

Many Thanks,

Mr O Crook-Wynn (He/Him) Head of English

'Let your light shine before others' Matthew 5 v 16
Head Teacher: Mr Daniel Jeffries BA(Hons) MA NPQH NPQEL